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Dear Parents, 

Happy Half Term 

What a lovely half term we have had at school -as always, your children have 

come into school excited and happy. Please check out Kader Connect, which we 

post on our website each Friday with ‘hot off the press’ news. 

Our new 30-hour provision nursery has been so well received, thank you for all 

your compliments, especially about the ‘lovely furnishings‘, which I know Mr 

Croft really appreciates!!! Equally our wrap around provision is proving a big 

hit. 

Thank you for encouraging your child to read, it is vital that you continue to 

promote a love of books with your children. 

Keep your fingers crossed for your invitation to join us in our Christmas 

activities and look out for our now famous, festive Reindeer Run for Teesside 

Hospice, you always give so generously. Thank you for your generous 

contributions to the harvest festival which were split between the Salvation 

Army and Middlesbrough Food Bank. We will be continuing to collect for the 

Food Bank in our run up to Christmas. 

A very big thank you must go to our School Council, who along with the artistic 

talents of Tommy and Sienna’s Mum and the ‘spooky donations‘ from other 

parents gave your children a Halloween to remember. The staff can’t wait to 
see the ideas they will come up with for Christmas. 

Don’t forget Friday 5th November is the deadline for entries for designing a new 

logo for our School Ethos ‘One Family, Little People, Big Dreams’ 

We look forward to welcoming you all back to school on Tuesday 2nd November 

(Monday 1st is a teacher training day). 

I hope you all have a lovely half term  

 

Mrs A. Mitchinson 

Principal 


